
* Tues., Dec. 12, 4 P.M.  

Season Opener @ Home for 

both Boys & Girls Basketball 

Teams. Come out and support 

your school.   

 *Christmas Production of Be 

the Light, presented on Fri-

day, Dec. 9th, and Sunday, 

Dec, 11th. There are two 

shows each night, one from 

6:30-7:15, and another from 

7:30-8:15. 

*School Christmas Program: 

Thurs., Dec. 14, 6:30-8 PM. 

* Christmas Break: Friday, 

Dec. 23– Jan. 8.  Yeah!!! 

Our Pep Squad’s Public Debut 

  Upcoming  

Events... 

Fall Formal...A Night to Remember 

Isaiah 9:6: For unto us a child is born, unto us a Son is given... 

     On Saturday, November 11, the ECS Pep Squad gave 

their first public performance during the Annual Arts & 

Crafts show at the Elfers Care Center. Joy Bergman 

(Captain), Ava Cerniglio, Ilein Lara, and Zendaya Pru-

dent executed two numbers before the crowd. The pep 

squad is coming along nicely in their routines, and they are excited to begin the 

basketball season! Please come out and support ECS’s first-ever Pep Squad on 

their first official basketball performance on Tuesday, December 12th, starting at 

4P.M. In addition, this hard-working team will be representing Elfers Christian 

School on Saturday, December 10th, at the Holiday Parade on Main Street in 

New Port Richey. The parade starts at 6 P.M. See you there!!! 
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‘Tis the Season! 

Well, it is almost 

time to get the cocoa 

ready and to buy 

those gifts! The holi-

days are on their 

way. And, even 

though it may be 

easy to get lost in the 

Christmas bustle, try 

not to forget the rea-

son for the season—

Jesus! So from our 

Elfers family to 

yours: Merry Christ-

mas! :)  

 

        Editor: Joy Bergman 

News from  

the Nest!  

A Publication of Elfers Christian School Chriti-

 

     Everyone present enjoyed a wonderful time 

last month as the 7-12th graders were invited to 

attend ECS’s Annual Homecoming.  The creative 

and spunky carnival theme, dreamed up by our 

own Spirit Club, was beautifully decorated. 

Along with some delicious treats, including mini 

cheeseburgers, there was even a chocolate foun-

tain dotted with marshmallows and strawberries! 

Also, a big thank you to Pastor Charlie and Vin-

ny Bochinni for all of their help with DJing.  Our 

Homecoming King and Queen: two 

seniors, Luke Pecora and Alyssa 

Musto-Addino. Thank you to Mrs. 

Gillespie and the Spirit Club, as well 

as all the staff, Principal Robertson, and the Sen-

ior Center. GO EAGLES!  



 

  


